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Please ask for:

Post SGO Support Services

Direct Line:


0116 454 6540
Email: 



Post-SGO-Support@leicester.gov.uk 

Date:   



Name & Address
Dear 
RE: POST SGO SUPPORT
Now that the Court has approved you as Special Guardian(s) for XXX, the Local Authority will no longer be actively involved.  We recognise this is a significant time in your family’s life and celebrate this with you.

Whilst for most Special Guardians this change is positive, some may be left wondering or feel worried about what support is available to them in the future.  For this reason, Leicester City Council now has a POST SGO Support Service in place where you can access advice and support should you need it. This service is hosted by the Children and Families Support Team, a multidisciplinary therapeutic team that holds a great deal of experience and knowledge regarding children and families. Benefits of this service include a dedicated phone line and email to use should you need information and support, a post SGO assessment of need from which you can access therapeutic support, training as well as regular updates about relevant events and information. If you do not wish to continue to receive information from the team, please let us know.
If you live in Leicester City, this service will be available to you until the child/children* in your care, turn 18.  Should you live outside of Leicester City, you will receive support for the first 3 years of the Order before it then becomes the responsibility of the Local Authority where you live. Rest assured, this will be in a timely and planned way. In terms of your finances, Leicester City Council will remain responsible for your yearly assessed financial assessment and Special Guardianship payments.  

As you’ll be aware, the support plan and financial assessment that has been completed and agreed in court, details the financial and other support the Local Authority have agreed to provide.  Regarding this, please remember should this change at any time, you need to inform Leicester City Council so a financial review can take place.

We have enclosed a leaflet with further information about the service. Paul Foxon is the SGO Support Worker in the team. Should you need any support please contact Paul or the team on the details at the top of the letter. 

We wish you and your family every success in the future and should you need support, the POST SGO Support Worker will endeavour to support you. 
*delete as appropriate

Yours Sincerely
Social Worker
Fostering Team
2

Children’s Social Care Early Help
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